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Browning, Charlie. [Carta] 1940 Nov. 29, New York, NY [para] Maria Portinari, New York, NY. [inglês][datilografado]
Dear Maria...


Because I have enjoyed Portinari’s pictures so much, and because I know you now and like you both so much, I would like to give you a story of mine.  I wish it were a real work of art – like Portinari’s work – but at least it is an honest story and one that I believe you will like and recognize that it is true.


I am having another story published in January – a story about a man who thinks it is wrong to have a child in times like these, but who finally comes to realize that it is right, now, and at all times, and will always be right: that men must have their children regardless of the future, and only the immature fear that future. It is hard to explain, apart from the story, but when it is published I want to send it to you.


I wonder if you and Portinari realize how much Rhoda and I have enjoyed knowing you both – I perhaps more than Rhoda, because I have had more opportunity of knowing you than she has. It has been a real experience for me, and I shall always remember you both, fondly and with pleasure.

We wish you and Portinari, Olga and little Joao Candido, a happy and safe journey home, and that you will find everyone well in Rio and in Brodowski. I know they will be as happy to see you all as we are sorry to have you go.


Please come back next year. We shall look forward to seeing you next summer. You are good people, and we are very fond of you.








Affectionately,










Charlie
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